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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

Newsletter 
 

2 February 2016 
 

 

CHILD FRIENDLY ANTI-BULLYING POLICY 
Included with your newsletter is our child friendly Anti-Bullying 

leaflet. As an Academy we take the issue of bullying seriously and 

educate the children on what action they should take should they 

have any concerns. Please take the time to go through and discuss 

the leaflet with your child/ren. Thank you. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
Reminder these are to be held Tuesday, 9 February and Thursday,  

11 February, 3:30pm-6pm.  Robins and Finches being the only 

exception as they will be doing Wednesday, 10 February instead of 

the Thursday, at the same times.  Sparrows will take place when  

Ms Shelton returns.  Please book your appointment at the office. 

 
  

SAINSBURY ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
We will once again be collecting the above 

vouchers and the box for you to post them in 

will be in the entrance foyer.  These will be 

available from 27 January for every £5 spent 

and are put towards sport and cooking 

equipment for the Academy.  Vouchers will be available until the  

3 May. 

 

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next Event: Sports Relief, Friday, 18 March. 
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PTFA 
Next Event:  
Infant Party & Junior Disco, Friday, 5 February:  
Infants: 3:15-4:15pm - £2 (includes refreshments) tickets available 

from the Office until Thursday, 4 February. 
Juniors: 4:30-5:30pm - £1 – pay on the door - refreshments 

available to buy on the evening. 

Please note that due to the dark evenings all children need to be 

collected after both discos. If you wish your child/ren to walk 

home by themselves please send in a note or telephone the 

office. 
 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

Reminder - to send payment in an envelope with 

your child’s name & class clearly written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with 

sandwiches and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 

 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
22-01-16 Lauren Parker Flamingoes For trying really hard this term to 

use a range of interesting 

vocabulary and improving her 

sentence structure. 

29-01-06 Paige Meredith Herons For incorporating a wide range of 

vocabulary and sentence openers 

into her work and always putting 

maximum effort into her writing. 
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MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
22-01-16 Corey Moseley Flamingoes For always putting 100% effort 

into his work and using his 

knowledge to challenge himself 

especially when it comes to 

problems. 

29-01-16 Dean Ironmonger Herons For showing increasing 

confidence towards his big 

maths and mental maths tests.  

Well done Dean – keep it up! 
 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
None Awarded.   
 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
22-01-16 Nikita Eley Flamingoes For putting a fantastic amount 

of effort into her work every 

day, being polite and increasing 

her confidence in the Academy.  

Well done Nikita. 

29-01-16 Kylan Gutteridge Herons For always showing an excellent 

example to other children in the 

class.  Kylan is a super role 

model, always tries his best and 

is a lovely member of the class. 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/
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You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  
 

Reminder we break up  

Friday, 12 February at 3:15pm  

returning to the Academy on  

Monday, 29 February at 8:50am 


